
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

4. PETITIONS 
 
 Myra Barry presented a petition with 30 signatures and eight letters of support on behalf of the 

residents of Proctor Street.   
 
 The prayer of the petition read: 
 
 “We, the residents of Proctor Street Papanui, petition the Council to implement a 120 minute parking 

limit for non-residents; and speed bumps in Proctor Street.” 
 
 The Board decided that the residents’ petition be referred to the Transport and City Streets Manager 

for follow up. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


